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Children’s Physiotherapy Service





ORTHOTIC OPEN ACCESS SERVICE








Why might my child need Physiotherapy again?





Please note a new medical referral maybe required for your child to be seen by a physiotherapist again





Some reasons for contacting the physiotherapy service include:-





Your child’s needs have changed and you need some advice on what to do next





There is significant change in your child’s needs or condition that you feel a physiotherapist could help with





Your child is moving to a new school





When might my child need to be seen by the Orthotist?





Your child’s feet have grown





Your child is having problems with existing orthotics e.g. blisters or ill-fitting causing long lasting red marks





How to contact us





All you need to do is ring the physiotherapy service. If we are not in, leave a message as we will need to speak to you as soon as possible. We will ask you for the latest information and talk to you about what happens next and make an appointment if appropriate.





Our phone number is 01482 458809 








Physiotherapy and Your Child


Physiotherapists work with children and families to help them do the best they can to meet a specific physical issue or need. As children grow up and change so will the amount of regular contact they will need with the service. During certain times you may not need to see a Physiotherapist quite so often.





What is Open Access for orthotics only / Orthotic review service?





Open Access for orthotics means that your child does not need regular support from a Physiotherapist at the moment but continues to have a need for orthotics (e.g. insoles, splints, footwear, shoe raise). However you, your child’s paediatrician or your child’s school can contact the physiotherapy team at any time to ask a question or to tell the physiotherapist about any changes or concerns you may have.





When might my child use Open Access for orthotics





You and your child may be coming to a point when everyone is following the advice you have been given and so you no longer need to see your physiotherapist regularly. Some examples are:-





When your child’s physiotherapy goals have been       achieved





When your child has made progress appropriate for that stage in their development.





While you are waiting for surgery













